Rosenson, Valerie
L _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ |

From: Robert Bertellotti <robert.bertellotti@gmail.com>
Sent; Thursday, March 27, 2014 11.05 AM

To: Rosenson, Valerie

Subject: mianus park parking

Hi Valerie,

I live in Stamford and am a regular user of the Mianus River Park. As you know the city is considering a project
to improve the parking lot areas at the Merriebrook Lane entrance to the park. | strongly encourage you to
support this project and let the board of representative know that this is an important issue. The parking area
is heavily used and in bad shape. The area is quite muddily when wet and leads to a lot of erosion which
makes it way into the Minus river. Therefore, there are two issues in play: 1) the condition of the lots is an
inconvenience for parks user, and 2} the runoff pollutes the Mianus River. The Mianus River Park is very
popular and an important asset for the City of Stamford. The parking project needs to be improved.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further please e-mail me or call me at 917.881.7142
Regards,
Bob Bertellotti

46 Nathan Hale Drive
Stamford, CT 06902



